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Newsletter : 

24th March 2023 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Courage 

Mag 7: Believes in themselves  

Dear Parents/Carers      
Warm space 

In January we were very excited to open a warm space here at Seven Fields. This is currently open every Wednesday 
and Friday and I know many have been dropping in for tea and toast. It was lovely to read the comment below and to 
see what a support the services are to our families. I would like to thank the members of our PTA who have worked so 
hard to make this space so successful.  
‘My washing machine broke yesterday so I was very grateful to be able to use the washing machine and dryer in the 
beehive.’ These are available to all parents/caregivers of the school who may need it for whatever reason. To access 
this service just drop an email to pta@sevenfieldsprimary.org so one of the team can help you. 
 
Grittleton 

This week children in Year 4 attended a 3 day residential to Grittleton. A big thank you to Mr Bagley for organising and 
Miss Smith, Miss Iles and Miss Sole for looking after the children. They had an amazing time doing body zorbing,        
archery and sensory walks. The children reported the food was delicious and they had a huge water fight! 
We are already planning our next residentials! 
 

This week we had a visit from a theatre group who performed Alice in Wonderland for children from Reception to Year 
6. One staff member commented ‘ one of the best theatre performances I have seen.’ Yesterday we had a farm visit 
that all children were able to go and see out on our school fields. I know the donkey was a huge hit and thank you Mrs 
Still for organising this event. 
 

Parent’s evening 

Next week is Parent’s Evening so please make sure you sign up for an appointment using our online system. If you have 
any problems please contact your child’s class teacher directly.  
 

Don’t forget the clocks ‘spring forward’ this weekend ! 
Have a great weekend. 
Mrs G Young 
 

Hi, Mr Bagley here, I am the year 4/5 class teacher (Hummingbirds). I lead computing throughout the school as well as 
run the performing arts club every Tuesday which consists of dance, drama and singing. We will have an end of year 
show where the children can showcase their incredible talent (Watch this space). Most recently I had a wonderful    
opportunity to take the Year 4 pupils on a residential trip to Grittleton house for a few days. This was an outstanding 
school trip where the children were able to explore nature and experience new and fun activities. (The children        
behaved so well, very impressed) Additionally, the Year 5's got to go and experience what secondary school will be like 
as well this week. It was an eye opening for them but they really enjoyed the activities they got to participate in. 
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still 148 Michael 11 

Miss Mitchell 101 Jasmine 7 

Miss Goss 699 Alexander 65 

Miss Grimwood 275 Blayde 37 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 421 Lewis 29 

Miss Smith  65 Matilde/Archie 6 

Miss Peapell 361 Ollie 19 

Mr Bagley 173 Ellie P 10 

Miss Martin 629 Aimee-Lee 44 

Mrs Shipman/Mr 
Quinn 86 Lilly/Amirah 9 

Mr Donnelly 109 Alexie 10 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to anyone 
who has been nominated by 

your teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on your  
achievements ! 

 

Butterflies Greyson R for coming into school    
amazingly this week  

Elodie for 100% attendance  

Fireflies  Emir for amazing Maths  Mia-Rose for being an all round super star  

Bumblebees Max for believing in himself and being 
brave at the farm  

George for being brave when meeting 
new animals  

Robins Phoebe for working hard this week  Lola for working hard this week and   
having amazing behaviour  

Sparrows Layla-Louise for trying new foods  Noah for always working hard  

Wrens Freddie for amazing Maths  Krystal-Rose for fantastic  effort in Maths 

Puffins Lola for her amazing handwriting  Isla for trying really hard with her Maths 
this week  

Kingfishers Angel-Mai for her huge improvement 
with her reading age  

Esme for her huge improvement with her 
reading age  

Hummingbirds Beaumont for amazing behaviour this 
week  

Lexi-May for amazing behaviour this week  

Falcons Chester for working hard and having a 
great attitude to his learning  

Renesmee for working on her behaviour 
this week  

Eagles Laison for making good progress in his 
STAR reading test 

Martin improving his reading age with 
good progress 

Kestrels  Harry for positive change in attitude 
towards the SATs questions  

Mo for awesome scores in all the SATs 
questions we have done  

Special mentions Mr Bagley, Miss Smith, Mrs Sole and 
Miss Iles for giving up their time to give 
the year 4 children a great residential 
trip to Grittleton House   

Mrs Sawyer for being kind, caring and 
helpful to her team 

Mrs Gardner for covering in the office 

Mrs Adams for all of her hard work 

Attendance  

Fireflies 87.31 

Bumblebee Class 89.41 

Robin Class 88.00 

Sparrow Class 86.32 

Wren Class 88.57 

Puffin Class 94.83 

Kingfisher Class 93.08 

Hummingbird Class 92.58 

Falcon Class 95.48 

Kestrel Class 98.95 

Eagle Class 95.29 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

KESTRELS  
This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

ROBINS  

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   33 

 

Slieve Donard   25 

 

Ben Nevis   27 

 

Scafell Pike   48 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners are: 

Catherine and Amirah who constantly   

model good behaviour and set a great      

example for others 

Well Done  

Well done to the following children for getting the most dojos in their class this week: 

Lewis, Alexander, Blayde, Archie, Amirah, Lilly, Alexie, Michael, Jasmine, Ollie and Matilde  

WELL DONE TO YOU ALL 
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On Wednesday afternoon the 
whole school were treated to 
M and M productions showing 

of Alice in Wonderland 



 5 

 

 

Puffin class met the baby chicks 
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Farm visit 

On Thursday we were very lucky TO have chlOe’s farm visiT Our schOOl. all children wenT TO 

meet the wonderful animal. Here are some of our Early Years pupils. 
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Alexia, Zak, Harry and Isaac wrote wonderful 

book  reviews that were added to our  randomiser 

where they were selected to win a token to use in 

our book vending machine. 

Welcome to our page of celebration 
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INFORMATION 

Last day of term 31st March finish time 1:15pm 

Return date 17th April at normal time 

Coming next week a  
Grittleton house        

newsletter special 

Parents evening 28th 

and 29th March. If you 

are yet to book an        

appointment with your 

child’s teacher please 

use the link provided 

here 

 

https://sevenfields.schoolcloud.co.uk/

